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WELCOME TO 2020  
 

    Hereõs a thought from Cesar 

Millan, the Dog Whisperer, to 

start out the New Year:  

 

òWe can learn so much by observing 
the way our pets rejoice in lifeõs sim-
plest moments. For a dog, every 
morning is Christmas morning. Every 
walk is the best walk; every meal is 
the best meal. Take time every day to 
celebrate the many gifts that are hid-
den in the ordinary events of your 
life.ó 

 We hope 2020 presents 

many opportunities for you and 

your family to discover lifeõs 

hidden gifts!  

   

HOLIDAY CELEBRATIONS  
  

The children had a wonderful time partici-

pating in our Polar Express Day.  The story of 

The Polar Express  really got us all in the holi-

day spirit. When Mrs. Claus and Mr. Conduc-

tor showed up the children were mesmerized!   

 A big Thank You to our preschool 

teachers for creating Reindeer Games for 

the 3 yr olds.  The children had fun moving 

around to different reindeer stations in the 

gym . 

 

Child Development  
      
  Creative play is very important            

       in the development of young  

               children.  

 We suggest that the use of TV, video 

games, computer, and hand held electronic 

games be limited.  Play with your children and 

make the following items available:  

     Board games that the whole family can 

play together, puzzles, Legos, blocks, any 

building sets, play -dough, paper, crayons, 

paint, glue, and scissors.  

     All of these things build reading, writing,  

and math skills, too!  Play is how your child is 

preparing for elementary school!  



       

Boots are important for the 

coming weather. However, 

boots should not be worn all 

day.  They are hot, clumsy and 

can cause accidents.  Please 

send shoes with your child 

every day.  Thanks!  

2019  

 TAX STATEMENTS  
      

     The Billing Office will be preparing 

your 2019 statements for tax purposes.  

These statements will be emailed out by 

January 31, 2020.        

January Dates to Remember  
 

Jan 6     School Resumes 

Jan 20      Martin Luther King Day  

                 All Fraser Schools Closed  

Jan 22 & 23  

 Little Creatures Assemblies  

Jan 23    Skating Party Great Skate 

         6:00 pmñ8:30 pm     
     

 

COME JOIN THE FUN!  
 

We are looking forward to having 

fun at our skating party on Thursday, 

Jan. 23rd   

 

We will skate at the, GREAT 

SKATE roller rink located on Hayes just 

north of 12 Mile Rd.  Skating will begin 

at 6 p.m. until 8:30 p.m.  

Tickets will be sold at the door 

for $4.50.   

More information to come!  
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Find us on Facebook 

Look for us on FACEBOOK! @  
LittleLearnersfraserpublicschooldooleycenter1  



          Tips on How to Dress for School 
 

1. Everything must be labeled with your childôs name. Children have a lot of similar clothes 

and may not remember what they wore to school.  

2. Clothes should be washable play clothes ï we play and go outside ï we get messy! 

3. Choose clothes that your child can put on and take off themselves. They love to be inde-

pendent! 

4. Send your child in shoes that are safe for running, climbing, and other fun activities. Flip-

flops, crocs, and open-toed shoes are not safe and should not be worn to school. 

5. Choose shoes and boots that your child can put on and take off by him/her self. Let him/

her try to do this before you leave the store! 

6. Dress your child in clothes that remove easily for toileting. 

7. Belts and suspenders may frustrate a child in a hurry to go the bathroom. 

8. When buying a coat the zipper is the most important feature. Check the zipper carefully to 

make sure it is easy for your child to learn to zip by him/herself. 

9. Mittens are easy to put on ï gloves are not! 

10. When buying a lined coat, try to get one where the lining and coat are different colors. It 

can be confusing if the inside and outside of the coat match. 

 

Your childôs work is PLAY! Dress them for success! 

   HEALTH & HYGIENE  

 

¶ HAND WASHINGðPlease continue to encourage hand washing! We will always 

request that your child wash his/her hands upon entering our classrooms. Thanks 

for your cooperation with this policy! It is the best way to prevent illness! 

¶ HEAD LICEð We would like to be proactive. Please  check your childôs hair 

regularly and report any nits (eggs) and/or head lice to the school office immedi-

ately. The sooner we are aware the sooner we can take preventative measures in school. If 

you are unsure of what to look for please check the internet or come and ask us in the office.  

¶ OUTDOOR CLOTHINGð We go outside throughout the winter months. Please dress your 

child for outdoor play EVERY day. Boots, snow clothes, mittens, etc. are essential for out-

door fun and safety.  

DOOR ENTRY REMINDER  
 

Please be aware of the time you should 

be entering the building for drop off/

pick up.  You may enter the building no 

more than 5 minutes before your childõs 

class begins/ends.   If you arrive at Doo-

ley before class time, you may wait out-

side in your car or in front of the build-

ing until 5 minutes before your childõs 

class starts.  

    HANDICAP PARKING SPOTS AT 

DOOLEY 
 

Please be aware that if you do not have 

a proper handicap parking permit or li-

cense plate, itõs illegal to park in a desig-

nated handicap parking space.  Without 

the proper permit, please do not park 

there, even when it is the only spot left.  

We do have families that NEED to use 

the handicap parking spots.  



 




